IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT ABOUT TERM 2

There will be 2 School Development Days on Monday and Tuesday 27-28/4/2020.

Students are not required to engage in online learning on these days.

The school will only be open for staff.

Many of you would be seeking confirmation about the Premier’s and the Minister’s
plan for education in NSW for Term 2.

You may have heard of ‘Phase 0’, which we will commence on Wednesday (29/4) and
continue until at least the end of week 2 (8/5).

Families are encouraged to keep their children at home wherever possible, with no
student to be turned away.

Students who attend school are supervised only, not in their regular classes.
All students engage with a single unit of work
No excursions or inter-school activities.

More information about Phase 1 will be provided as it becomes available.




